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Central Washington

You are
leading

kids to
Christ!

On Saturday, October 8th, 580 people gathered together in support of Catholic education. It was
a beautiful and inspiring evening with an ambitious goal of raising $200,000. You opened your

wallets and your hearts and surpassed that goal and in doing so you opened the doors for Christ

to enter the lives of children throughout Central Washington.

This year over $200,000 will be distributed to provide

o Tuition assistance for low income children to attend Catholic school

» Grants for parish religious education programs

e Training for parish religious educators

« Scholarships for students to attend Catholic colleges

« And startup funding for new parish religious education programs

This funding offers direct support to our parishes and schools and is made possible through the

support of our Celebration of Faith partners. The partners underwrite the cost of the event and
provide for grant oversight and operations support.

Thank you to our Partners

Burrows Tractor » Sunnyside New Holland ¢ Petersen Hastings = Kelleher Motors = Cascade Auto
Gonzaga University ° Carroll Colleges Abeyta Nelson Injury Law = Sisters of Providence
Seattle University » Heritage University < F&M Construction ¢« Diocese of Yakima
Catholic Charities ° Paint Smith » Traveri Cellars ¢ Prestige Realty ¢ CliftonLarsonAllen
Langevin El Paraiso Funeral Home ° Print Guys ° Michael and Clara Gamache
Randy and Jane Dickinson ¢ Charlie and Doris O’Connor = Cindy and Keith Houser » Bob Charron
Kathleen Arniel » Evan and Sue Jones © Jim and Trish Feeney ¢ Terry and Denise Sliger

Gordon and Kathy Beecher  Ann and David Sonn ¢ Anonymous Donors

As we approach Thanksgiving, please know
that here at the Catholic
Foundation we count each of you as our bless-
ings.

Through your prayers and financial support,
you are sharing the Good News of Christ and
helping to build the Kingdom of God.

May your joy be full, ALt - Tr=rgsy fdts Mk 7
Kathleen Wilmes and the Central -v Alvaicmdo AMepolsm o
Washington Catholic Foundation 2>t Fe b 1



Celebration of Faith

October 8, 2016

Generously supporting Catholic
education and honoring

Champions of Catholic Education
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An Invitation To Faith

“My name is Amy Krautscheid and I am the Principal of
St. Rose School in Eprhrata, but more importantly, I am
the mother of 5 children.

The journey I have been on has been on has almost entirely
been through the invitation of Christ.

It was an invitation at the age of 18 at WSU of one person
that invited me to a Search Retreat that led me to Jesus. I
fell in love with him and have followed him ever since.

I went on to become a public school teacher. After praying
on an invitation; my husband and I put our oldest daughter
at 5t. Rose of Lima School in Ephrata and fell in love with
Catholic education. A few years later, I received the invitation to my calling, - “Will you
come and help out St. Rose School and be our principal.”

If you don’t have a catholic school in your area you might not know that our kids talk
about the saints during reading, writing and math. They talk about Jesus and Catholic
scientific discoveries. It is all day long. In fact it is a total of 1,260 hours of faith learning
each year.

In Ephrata, our students mainstream into the public school and CCD classes after the
sixth grade. CCD classes are a priceless gift that we have in our churches that we need to
protect. My older two children attend a beautiful, faith inspired program at St. Pius X in
Quincy, but they only get 27 hours of faith education a year. My 13 and 15 year olds re-
alize they are not alone in their school because they have these amazing religious educa-
tors teaching them that the saints are surrounding them. They know that Jesus is carrying
them, so they can get through the challenges of being teenagers, but it is a heavy load for
a parents to make up for 1,000 lost hours of faith education.

The St. Rose CCD program is bursting at the seams and yet I have empty seats in my
school, so we are missing the boat. There are people waiting for that invitation. As a
principal and a mother, I want to educate these students with the Lord as their guide. |
want to form their moral compass with Jesus, not with the world.

Each year, at St. Rose, I give out close to $60,000 in scholarships and I always fall short.
The Celebration of Faith has allowed me to open the doors wider at St. Rose School. It
has allowed me to extend that invitation to more families and share this blessing of Cath-
olic education. Our school is more diverse now and our budget is really eased from the
huge burden of need. Families are just -
now beginning to say maybe. It is be-
cause of this funding that they are be-
ginning to see that a Catholic education
is attainable.

The world is loud. Our kids are receiv-
ing messages about what is important
from the internet, social media, other
religious groups, and clubs at school. I
want to see these students, rich or poor,
go out into our world and lead with
Jesus and T need your help to do it.”

Amy Krautscheid, Principal
St. Rose of Lima School, Ephrata

An excerpt of the testimony given at the 2016 Celebration of Faith.
The full 2016 Invitation video may be viewed at www.cwcatholicfoundation.org

It’s not too late!

I Caut Oﬂél( Say iS thasils Yo So Much for eveithing

Make a gift today to fur-  |Gou b B roe cudf iy brothern, You C}'wange. ourlife

ther the mission of support-

aund
ing Catholic education Loe frever foget Lobat you db e us.

"We see the
crying need
of being
visible in the
classroom,
and being
attentive to
the needs of
the children,
particularly
where the
parents want
the best for
their

chidren.” Fr. John Shaw

St. Mary Parish, White Swan

Fr. John Shaw

Let us know your plans for tomor-
row so that we may have the oppor-
tunity to thank you today!

If you are considering a bequest or
planned gift or have already made a
legacy gift to the Central Washington
Catholic Foundation and have not
notified us of your plans, please con-
tact the office and let us know.

Our Vision
To provide enduring support
for Catholic education and
ministries of
Central Washington

Our Mission
To support Catholic education

Executive Director
Kathleen Wilmes
kwilmes(@cwecatholicfoundation.org

Administrative Assistant
Annette Eddings
aeddings@cwecatholicfoundation.org

(509)-972-3732




A big thank you to the
many students, schools
and parishes that

provided hospitality,
entertainment, prayer,
and served as Masters
of Ceremonies for the
{ 2016 Celebration of Faith

La Salle High School
Tri-Cities Prep High School
Christ the King School
St. Joseph Marquette School
Our Lady of Lourdes Parish
St. Joseph Parish —Wenatchee
St. Martin’s Washington University

L10% ‘YiL 4390120
yieq jo uoneaqad) LL0g
are( 9y} 9Aes

CELE-TL6-60S

80686 VM BUWIiMEA
4 818 'sAlg uolBll L0ES

D by IR s

NOILVANNOA
OI'TOHILY )

aivd uojbuiysem [eijuan
ageisod s

‘OO
11H0O4dNON

S8E 'ON Hwiad
WM ‘BlbE)




